
DATE:  May 21, 2024

TOPIC: Todd Hall Renovation Discussion

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☐ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

Now that Rutledge Hall renovations will be completed during the summer of 2024, there may be an 

opportunity to perform renovations at Todd Hall during the summer of 2025. Studio GC prepared a 

grid displaying suggested projects by location, a slideshow of current conditions, and a draft of 

foreseeable expenses.

Fiscal Impact:

Approximately $6,500,000

Recommendation:

This summary is for informational purposes. The Administration requests direction from the Facilities 

Committee on next steps.
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